
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 4th December 2020 

Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary  
Academy  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

The children have been learning about the importance of Advent. As a school 
we learnt about the importance of preparing for special events. We have also 
thought about all the people who make these special times fabulous memories.  

I have had the exciting task of finalising our Christmas plans in school. Please 
have a look at all the super events we have planned for our children. We will of 
course be still adhering to all COVID guidelines in all the activities. I do hope 

you will support us in our Christmas Film Night. 

Have a lovely weekend, stay safe Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

Our stars of the week are Savannah, Barney, Harvey and James! 

Well done 

 

 

 

The winning team this week is St. Andrew 

 

 

The class with the best attendance this week is: 

Opal Class  

98.6% 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
EU Settlement Scheme 

 
The EU Settlement Scheme has been set up to provide immigration status to 

those who need it as the UK leaves the EU. It is therefore important that every-
one that needs to applies. The EU Settlement Scheme has been designed with 
European Economic Area (EEA) citizens and their representatives to be simple 
and straightforward. It will be looking for reasons to grant, not for reasons to 

refuse. 
Further information regarding this scheme is on our School Website with the 

link to the full guidance and how to apply. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mrs Hetherington, our cleaner of 30 years, is retiring today. We wish her all the 
best for a relaxing retirement. 

Thank you for all your care and support you have given the St. Paul’s Family over 
the three decades.  

 
 
 
 

.Diary Dates 

Friday 11th December 2020: Christmas Jumper and Christmas Lunch Day. Please 
wear your Christmas jumper to school. 

Monday 14th December 2020 Christmas activities commence 

Tuesday 15th December 2020 Class visits to Church (more information to follow) 

3:15pm PTFA Film Night “The Grinch” Rating U (Information will follow on Monday) 

Wednesday 16th December 2020 — Online Panto 1pm-3pm 

Thursday 17th December 2020 — Carols around the Tree (Virtual) 

Class visit to church (more information to follow) 

Friday 18th December 2020 Christmas Party in the morning in class  

Friday 18th December 2020: School closes for Christmas Holidays 2:30pm 


